
  

 

Sparrows & Wrens 

Week Beginning 6/11/2023 

 

What we are learning about: 

We start drawing club this week, which we are 

super excited about! This week in our club, we 

are drawing based on super worm, and have 8 

words we will be talking about and doing actions 

for – zooming, super human, courageous, 

heroic, calamity, wriggling, indestructible, 

transform. 

In topic we will be thinking about remembrance 

day and what that means, and looking at poppies 

in lots of different ways.  

We will be collaging, talking about what it means 

to be brave and writing this on medals, and 

roleplaying selling poppies in our own poppy shop. 

In our wanderlust learning we will be looking at 

fire, thinking about what we experienced on 

bonfire night, firefighters, fireworks and this 

in nature.   

Ideas for at home: 

Talk together about what you might do on 

remembrance day.  

Talk about what you will be doing together and 

what other families might be doing, and if 

children have any questions.  

Help children to practice writing their first name 

(with only a capital letter at the start) to help 

them label their work in school. 

Play I-Spy together when you are out and about 

with initial sounds, seeing if children can guess 

the words based on their first sounds. 

Send in pictures of your celebrations to us on 

seesaw so children can share them with their 

classmates! – Halloween pictures, pumpkins you 

have carved, bonfire celebrations, etc.  
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